
 The 4th General meeting of JASE-W was held on 14th June, 2011 at Keidanren Kaikan 

Message from Mr. Sadoshima, Director-General, International 

Corporation Bureau, Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

After the disaster, we realized our country’s position in the world again by 

watching many supports for our restoration from various foreign countries. 

So far, MOFA has cooperated with JASE-W to make our best efforts to 

promote the Japanese technologies all over the world. We will continue to do 

so in the coming years as well.  Please make the most use of specialists on 

infrastructure systems appointed to our embassies in 49 countries, 56 

Japanese diplomatic missions, JICA to serve your purposes. 

Remarks from Mr.Yonekura, Chairman of JASE-W 

Concern about energy security, in addition to global environmental problem, is growing 

worldwide. Advanced energy conservation and renewable energy technologies of Japan 

will play an important role to solve these problems and foreign countries have great hope 

for Japanese technologies and experiences in these fields.  Domestically, we are 

struggling to recover from damages suffered by the recent great earthquake. We, 

however, should not reduce our efforts to solve global environmental and energy 

problems, and we must keep going our activities to promote energy conservation and 

renewable energy business overseas steadfastly. I believe that our activities will support 

revitalization of Japanese economy and recovery from the natural disaster. 

Mr. Hosono, Director-General, Agency for Natural Resources and Energy 


